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SBHS Student Showcase at The Gallery through March 3, 2017

OLIVIA HUTCHINSON
NOOPUR SHAH

GABRIELLA STATON

ALICE ZHENG

Enlargeable version 
online at www.sbarts.org 
and large print version 
available on request.

RACHEL TANG

South Brunswick High School art teachers Dianne 
Belnay, Laurie Budhu, Norman Chow, Katie McMillan, 
Betty Ann Snediker and Cassandra Stedina have each 
selected six works of current art students to display 
in this exhibit. The chosen works represent a wide 
range of experience, from first semester art to honors 
portfolio work.  A number of acrylic landscapes give 
us an opportunity to view similar subjects handled 
in different ways.  Many fine still lifes are here, in 
charcoal, pencil, colored pencil acrylic and mixed 
media. Portraits are presented in ink, film photography, 
charcoal, colored pencil, acrylic and digital painting, 
showing the skills and imagination of the artists. 
Three charcoal studies with skulls show the different 
viewpoints brought to their subject by the artists.                                                 

Exhibiting artists are Ruqaiyah Bandukwala, Trisha 
Erin Cabanado, Olivia Chen, Lois Danquah, Raquel 
Ferrara, Abby Fischer, Emily Foltiny, Jillian Gallo, Salma 
Garaibeh, Ashley Gomez, Ryleigh Hryc, Olivia Hutchinson, 
Anuradha Kadan, Rachel Kot, Irina Lui, Saranya Madan, 
Madison Olsen ,  Adam Rana , Danyal Rizwan, Amanda 
Scattergood, Noopur Shah , Shavingi Singh, Krithi Srinivas, 
Gabriella Staton, Rachel Tang, Madison Tripsovsky, 
Ciomara Valentine. Vineeth Vattikuti, Aisha Vohra,  Justin 
Wijesinghe, Jeremy Yao, Alison Zapata Herrara, Alice 
Zheng and Rebecca Zheng.
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REBECCA  ZHENG
JEREMY YAO

MADISON OLSEN
TRISHA ERIN CABANADO

This newsletter is available at the Municipal Building, 
Library and Senior Center. Enlargeable PDF version is 
available at www.sbarts.org/other-info/print-newsletter-
archive/. To receive the monthly electronic newsletter, 
send your request to arts@sbtnj.net.
South Brunswick Arts Commission Meetings are 
held the 3rd Thursday monthly (second Thursday in 
December), in the First Floor Lounge of the Municipal 
Building, 6:30pm. Next meetings: January 19 and 
February 16. To list your arts event on our website, 
please send your information by the 15th of the 
preceding month to arts@sbtnj.net.
The South Brunswick Arts Commission is committed 
to making its programs and facility accessible to 
everyone. If you have any questions about your visit 
please contact us at arts@sbtnj.net or leave a message at 
732-329-4000 x 7635.
Visit the South Brunswick Arts Commission website:

www.SBArts.org
CAMERA CLUB - If you are interested in helping to 
determine the future of the South Brunswick Camera 
Club, please contact Jim Pickell, dotjimp@aol.com, 
732.821.6196

ARTS AT SOUTH BRUNSWICK
 SENIOR CENTER

Open 8:30–4:30pm weekdays
For more information/registration,

call 732.329.4000 ext. 7670
For South Brunswick residents over 55

January 5 • 12:30pm, Movie, The Secret Life of Pets
January 10  • 12:30pm, Bollywood Movie TBA
January 24 • 12:30pm, Movie, Sully
February 2 • 12:30pm, Movie, Florence Foster Jenkins
February 28 • 12:30pm, Movie, Bridget Jones’s Baby

Arts Commission Events Calendar

The Gallery

Rhythm, Texture, Color
October 17, 2016 through January 12, 2017

SBHS Student Invitational
January 20 to March 3, 2017 

Works by SBHS art students selected by their teachers.

Favorite Subjects: Botany & Zoology
March 10 to May 19, 2017

Applications due by February 10, 2017
Applications available at www.sbarts.org, the South 

Brunswick Municipal Building and the South 
Brunswick Library Community Section

For more jazz throughout the state, www.NJJazzList.com.

DUE TO CONSTRUCTION AT THE 
SOUTH BRUNSWICK SENIOR CENTER, 

THERE WILL BE NO JAZZ CAFE 
PERFORMANCES UNTIL APRIL 2017

ALSO AT THE GALLERY


